
THE AGING NETWORK’S LARGEST 
NON-ELDER STAKEHOLDER

The National Alliance for Caregiving Presents:
The 12th Annual National Conference of Caregiver Advocates

American Society on Aging Conference—Aging in America
San Francisco, California
Monday, March 26, 2018.

Family Caregivers may be the largest non-elder stakeholder in the aging network, but 
they are also much more. At a population of nearly 44 million, caregivers are generally 
one of the largest constituent groups in the United States. If mobilized and prepped 
for advocacy, caregivers would have an incredibly dominant voice on the national 
stage when it comes to setting policies and practices that benefit not only 
themselves, but also those they care for every day.

The National Alliance for Caregiving is leading the way to engage and leverage this 
powerful voice for policy change by hosting the 12th Annual National Conference of 
Caregiver Advocates—The Aging Networks Largest Non-Elder Stakeholder. This all-day 
event is held in conjunction with the American Society on Aging Conference—Aging in 
America—in San Francisco, California on Monday, March 26, 2018. 

Building Capacity to Support Caregivers Across the Lifespan
Caregiver-Friendly Communities
The 21st Century Workforce in a 21st Century Workplace
Mapping the Caregiver Journey
Workshop: Next Steps for Caregiver Advocacy

PRESENTATION TOPICS INCLUDE:

To register and for more information visit caregiving.org


